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Action from ED&I Committee 14 November 2023 
 

 

Agenda Item No: Written Question 

Report Title  

Responsible Officer: Paul Wolverson/Nicola Moss 

 

Information Sought: Response: 

Councillor Van Der Horn thanked 
Officers for their response 
however raised concern in 
relation to reported links of 
glyphosate exposure and other 
pesticide sprays to cancer and 
asked if there had been any such 
reports to the Council. 
 
In response, the Head of 
Environmental and Commercial 
Services advised that she did not 
have that information to hand and 
would provide this to the 
Committee after the meeting. 

As far as we are aware no reports or 
complaints have been received by the Open 
Spaces Team with regards to links between 
glyphosate exposure and other pesticide 
sprays to cancer.   
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